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See if this needs to be attached to a resolution for tomorrow.
 

Mai Vang
Pronouns:  She/Her
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall
Saint Paul, MN 55102
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Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings

 
 

From: info northstarministorage.com <info@northstarministorage.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 10:28 AM
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Lowertown Blues Festival-725 Raymond Ave
 
Re: 725 Raymond Ave- Dual Citizen Brewing Co.
 
To: City Council,
 
regarding the sound level letter we have received from
you, we would like to make a comment on previous
events.
 
Last year, I was at my property at 2356 University Ave W.
which is across the street from Dual Citizen Brewing Co.
 
They were having an event that was amplified and broadcast
very loudly.  The entertainer was a woman with the most foul
mouth. She kept spewing profanities like it was Woodstock or
something. I think she was trying to be edgy, but was obviously
wrong in the venue, and in the message she was trying to project.
 

mailto:CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Jenna.McCullough@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us
http://www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings

SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA






I was embarrassed as I was loading boxes on my property, with my Mom, who has hearing
loss. Thankfully, she couldn't hear the foul language. There are also numerous children in this
area who shouldn't hear such language.
 
As a neighboring property owner, I feel I don't have a problem
with the noise but with the character and content of their performing artists.
 
I'm hoping they will consider being a good and considerate neighbor this year. 
 
Tim Jordan
Storage Management Inc.
612-827-3847
612-827-3051 (f)
info@northstarministorage.com
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